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Sønderhøj Church () is a parish church in the
municipality of Odder, Region Hovedøji,

Denmark. It has a Romanesque chancel and a
choir from the Romanesque period and is the

oldest existing church in Denmark. The chancel
was restored in 1864. History The church is one

of Denmark's oldest surviving churches. The
church is mentioned in the written sources in

1303 as "St. Lukas", and the church is the only
extant example of Romanesque architecture in
Denmark. The church was originally constructed

to an area of about 8 x 8 meters. The chancel
was added in the 13th century. The church was

destroyed in a fire in 1720 and was
subsequently demolished and rebuilt. The choir

is from the 18th century. Architecture The
church is a four-naved Romanesque building

with an attached chancel and two-bay nave. The
east wall of the chancel is from the Romanesque
period and decorated with carvings. The choir is
from the 18th century. References External links

Category:Lutheran churches in Odder
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Gündoğan (born 24 August 1983) is a Turkish
former professional footballer who played as a

striker.
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Windowsâ€¦ Categories: Emulator, iPhone, iPad,
iPhone 5, iPad 2, iPad 3, iPhone 5S, iPhone 6,
iPhone 6 Plus, iPhone SE, iPhone 7, iPhone 7

Plus, iPhone 8, iPhone 8 Plus, iPhone X, iPhone
XS, iPhone XS Max, iPhone XR, iPhone XS,

iPhone XS Max.How about this.... Deutsche Bank
had asked for a loan of $500MM. They have a

collateral protection swap ($285MM due in
March 2003, $340MM in March 2004, an

additional $340MM in April 2004, an additional
$340MM in May 2004, and $285MM in March

2005). I did a quick back-of-the-envelope
calculation and determined that the incremental
opportunity cost to CB would be $1.4B ($1.4MM

* (21 months) *.01). So, there's that. In
exchange for a contractually protected loan,
they would get a cheaper repo rate. Also, the
higher profile, they might get additional ABX
business from Chase and J.P. Morgan. I'm told

there was a conversation with a DB lawyer, and
our lawyer has agreed to change the ISDA for a

"term sheet" to address the credit issue. We
have not done anything further. (I'm not sure
I'm comfortable with this without further legal

review, so any legal comments would be greatly
appreciated.) Leslie "Julie A. Fuster" 01/19/2001
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